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Northem States Power Company

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapohs. Minnesota 55401
Telephone (612) 330-5500

February 7, 1983
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Mr. Ira Dinitz P' 3

Indemnity Specialist
Utility Finance Branch
Division of Engineering
Office of 1.aclear Reactor Regulations
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

RE: Government Indemnity Licenses #DPR42, DPR60, DPR22

Dear Mr. Dinitz:

I would appreciate your reviewing the above indemnity agreements
to see if there is any refund due on any of those for the
unexpired term. It is my understanding that the 80th reactor is
on the line and that government indemnity has been phased out.
Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours
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Roald G. Johnson
Manager,

Insurance &' Claims
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